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SUBJECT: COMMENTS ON THE BEACON SOLAR ENERGY PROJECT 

This memo is in response to your request that the California Air Resources Board (ARB) 
review the application for certification for the Beacon Solar Energy Project. Rased on 
our overall assessment review of the project, we have no comments or issue'sof 
concern. If you have any questions, please contact Gary Collord of my staff at (916) 
324-5548. 

cc: Gary Collord 
Air Pollution Specialist 
Stationary Source Division 

The energy challenge facing California is real. Every Californian needs to take immediate action to reduce energy consumption. 
For a list of simple ways you can reduce demand and cut your energy costs, see our website: h t t p : / / w . a r t ! . c a . ~ o v .  
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